
 

 
 
 
 

Grant Duthie 
Direct Line:  416.869.7606 
e-mail: gduthie@garfinkle.com 

October 2, 2018 
DELIVERED VIA SEDAR 
 
British Columbia Securities Commission 
1200 - 701 West Georgia Street 
P.O. Box 10142, Pacific Centre 
Vancouver, BC V7Y 1L2 
 
Attention: Min Huang 

Financial and Insider Reporting 
 
Dear Min, 
 
Re: Navasota Resources Inc. (“Navasota”) 1st Quarter Ended July 31, 2018 
 
 
We are in receipt of your letter dated October 1, 2018, and are therefore re-filing the following documents 
on behalf of Navasota pursuant to your instructions:  
 

1. Financial statements for the period ended July 31, 2018, which now includes a Statement of 
Shareholders’ Equity that includes balances for the comparative period; and 

2. CFO Certification in Form 52-109FV2.  
 
We trust that the above resolves your comments.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yours very truly, 
GARFINKLE BIDERMAN LLP 

 
 

“Grant Duthie” (signed) 


